Dotson, Michael (UTC)

From: Cahill, Tamara (UTC)

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 10:02 AM
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)

Subject: FW: cancel app.for permit
Attachments: UTC App..pdf

Please see below request.

Tammy Cahill

Consumer Protection Assistant

Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1214

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail and its attachments are intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination,
distribution or copying of this e-mail and its attachments or the information therein by anyone other than the intended
recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is prohibited. If you
have received this e-mail and its attachments in error, please advise the sender at (360) 664-1214 or by e-mail at
tcahill@utc.wa.gov and destroy the original message and all copies.

From: Karen Giraldo [mailto:fontanaexpress1@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 9:52 AM

To: UTC DL Consumer

Subject: cancel app.for permit

Good Morning,

Please we request to cancel the application for permit,because we don't have a chance to doing loads in that state..
Attached copy of app.

Thank you for your help.

Fontana West Coast Transport Inc.
DBA: Fontana Express



